September 21, 2018

Glasgow Independent School

District Facilities Plan Hearing Report

A public hearing was held at Glasgow Board of Education, 611 S. L. Rogers Wells Blvd, on September 20, at 5:30 pm CST. The purpose of the public hearing was to propose a new District Facility Plan developed by the Glasgow Independent Schools Local Planning Committee. The Local Planning Committee (LPC) voted 17 for and 0 against the new facility plan. It was voted in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board voted 5-0 to approve the plan.

There were 7 at the hearing, exclusive of the hearing officer in attendance. Randy Wilkinson, Assistant DPP, served as the locally appointed hearing officer. The following individuals were present:

LPC Members: Keith Hale, Chad Muhlenkamp, Glenda Reid, Amy Allen, Regina Murphy, Melissa Eicher, Laura Brauer.

Community Members: No community members were in attendance.

Comments

Randy Wilkinson called the public hearing to order. He then outlined the purpose of the hearing and the procedures in accordance with 702 KAR 4:180. It was explained that those persons wishing to speak would be given the opportunity and that written statements would be accepted. All considerations will be made available to the Kentucky Board of Education via this hearing officer's report. Mr. Wilkinson read the proposed new District Facility Plan which includes:

The floor was opened to those who wished to make a statement.

No comments/statements were made.

Recommendations:

It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan as developed by the Glasgow Independent Schools Local Planning Committee and adopted by the Glasgow Board of Education be approved as the District facility Plan for the Glasgow Independent School District. A copy of the new plan is attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Randy Wilkinson